1023 Juniper Street, NE, #206
Atlanta, Georgia 30309
August 12, 2016

Mr. Peter Cuocolo

Soaring Eagle Tours

P. O. Box 942

Cornelius, North Carolina 28031

Dear Mr. Cuocolo:

This letter expresses sincere appreciation for the exemplary work performed by Soaring
Eagle Tours as the exclusive tour provider for the Alpha Kappa Alpha Biennial Boule held in
Atlanta, Georgia July 8-14, 2016. Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc. welcomed more than
22,000 members to the City of Atlanta and your organization conducted 28 tours for more
than 625 of our members and guests.

Your interactive website with unique tour descriptions for registration and online payment
of tour fees streamlined the registration process and enhanced overall efficiency.
Additionally, the professionalism demonstrated by your and your team contributed highly
to the phenomenal success of the entire Boule experience.

Thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

rnestine W. Garey
Chairman, AKA Boule Tours 2016



